
Special Meeting April 28, 2024 

 

The meeting was brought to order by Ned Ruesch. 

Ned stated the point of this meeting would be to adjourn the 2024 Board of 
Review to August 27th, 2024, per WTA guidelines, due to the revaluation being 
done by the assessor.  

A motion was made by Ned to adjourn the BOR until August 27th, 2024 from 5-7 
pm.  Seconded by Leslianne Ruesch. Motion approved. 

A motion was made by Ned that this meeting would not be subject to the $50 
special meeting stipend. Seconded by Leslianne. Motion carried.  

A motion was made by Ned to adjourn. Seconded by Leslianne. Motion carried.  


